
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
May 19, 2017 
 
Santa Rosa County School Board Members 
Superintendent Tim Wyrosdick 
 
RE:  Accelify Letter of Agreement 
 
Dear School Board Members and Superintendent Wyrosdick, 
 
Attached you will find the 2017-2018 Letter of Agreement between our school district 
and Accelify.  Accelify is the company that oversees and supports our Medicaid billing 
process.  Representatives from Accelify work closely with district staff and provide 
training and assistance as needed.  There have been no changes to the cost of services 
from the 2016-2017 Accelify Letter of Agreement. 
 
Thank you in advance for your attention and consideration in approving this Accelify 
Letter of Agreement. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Sherry Smith 

“Designing Innovative Pathways to Success” 

Sherry L. Smith 
Director 

Student Services  

6751 Berryhill Street  
Milton, FL  32570  

 (850) 983-5052 
(850) 983-5577 

 


